Chiddingly Parish Council
Annual Council Meeting: At the Annual Parish Council held on 16th May Mike Goss was re-elected as Chairman by the council, Julian Richards as Deputy Chairman, Ray Strong as Chairman of Planning and Steve Tolhurst as Deputy Chair of Planning. The following  special responsibilities were accepted:  Jubilee Field - Ray Strong, Hilary Luke, Beryl Marchant, Footpaths & Bridleways - Hilary Luke & Cliff Marchant, Highways - Steve Newham, Village Hall - Patrick O’Hare, Lachelle Link - Mike Goss, Parish Church/PCC - Patrick O’Hare. Village Car Park & Recycling Centre - Hilary Luke Emergency Planning - Steve Tolhurst & Rod McDermott, Tree Warden - Andy Barnes, Jubilee Garden - Hilary Luke, Neighbourhood Watch - Mike Goss, Police - Julian Richards, Veolia - Julian Richards

Survey Volunteers: Thank you to all those who turned out to count vehicles on 18th May in Highlands Lane. The results of the survey will be published in next month’s magazine and will be passed on the ESCC Highways department.
Grants: For many years now Chiddingly Parish Council has made grants of a few pounds to several thousand pounds available to village and local organisations. For 2017-18 our grants ranged from £2,000 for the Village Hall to £200 to Wealden CAB with other grants going to Chiddingly Brownies, Rainbows & Guides, Chiddingly Parish Church, and Sussex Air Ambulance to a total of £3,095. Full details of the grants we have made over the years will be found in the November or December minutes on the Parish Council website. 
If you live in the Parish of Chiddingly the money for these grants comes from you, the Council Tax Payer, by means of the precept added to your council tax bill.
Each £100 of grant made adds approximately 21p to your annual council tax bill.
Over the last few years we have given grants of £3-£5,000 in total, amounting to £6.30 to £10.50 from your household.
Parish Councils are not obliged to make such grants. Some don’t make any at all. The council has decided to ask your opinion about how we spend your money in a non-binding survey. The Survey will be available on-line throughout May. 
There are just a few days left for you to have your say in the survey.  The web address is www.tinyurl.com/ChiddinglyGrantsSurvey. Please go and fill it in. It will take no more than a couple of minutes. If you can’t find it please email the clerk or the chairman for a link.
Dog Waste Bin: There is a new Dog Waste Bin on the inside of the gates to the Jubilee Field. When walking your dog in the Jubilee Field please clear up after it and use the bin to dispose of the waste.
Annual Parish Assembly 23rd May: The Annual Parish Assembly was held in the Village Hall on 23rd May 2017. A full report will appear in next month’s Magazine.
 Mike Goss, Chairman, mike.goss@chiddingly.gov.uk or chairman@chiddingly.gov.uk
And should you want to email the whole council you can use council@chiddingly.gov.uk
Claudine Feltham, Clerk to the Parish Council, 01435 810439, clerk@chiddingly.gov.uk 
Talk To Us: If you have any questions or comments please ask any councillor or the clerk. You will find a councillor in the village shop on the third Saturday of the month 10-11am, or at the Saturday Morning Market in the Village Hall on the first Saturday of the month 10-12noon . You may also find a councillor or three on most Friday evenings in the Six Bells around 7pm.
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